
 

January 2018 News Addendum 

Captains, 

                I have been receiving several calls today from Captains that did not attend the last meeting. 

The circle hook only applies to jigging when it comes to individuals using some sort of meat, such as 
cut bait, eels, pork rinds etc. Since this is posted on our website several of the recreational fishermen 
are commenting without knowing what we discussed at the meeting.  As of this time the Charter Boat 
Association has had little to do with this proposal so far. It is for this reason we are setting up a 
meeting with the department to see what flexibility we have. We should work with the recreational 
fishermen on these issues if we want to make the fishery better. 
 

Thanks, Ken Jeffries  (410-507-1117) 

President, MCBA 

Email:  president@marylandcharterboats.com 

www.marylandcharterboats.com 

 

ps You can now find Newsletters posted at www.marylandcharterboats.com/news.htm . 

 


